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UCLA Chicano Studies Research Center
Announcement

July 2, 2013

Job Opportunity:
National Fellowship Coordinator located at
LACMA

CSRC part of groundbreaking Mellon curatorial program at five
comprehensive art museums

The Los Angeles County Museum of Art (LACMA) announces a national search for a candidate
to fill the National Coordinator position for the Mellon Undergraduate Curatorial Fellowship
Program. The program is structured as a five-year pilot program, funded by the Andrew W.
Mellon Foundation and designed to create a more diverse curatorial field by engaging young
scholars of varied backgrounds and perspectives. All program activities would be supported by
the national coordinator and a dedicated program coordinator at each of the participating
museums: LACMA; the Art Institute of Chicago; the High Museum, Atlanta; the Nelson-Atkins
Museum, Kansas City; and the Museum of Fine Arts, Houston.

The qualified candidate will have a minimum of a master’s degree in art history or a closely
related field. A collaborative work style, along with excellent writing and public speaking skills
and the ability to coordinate various aspects of the Fellowship Program are required.
Demonstrated administrative and managerial skills, work experience within a museum
environment, as well as the ability to bring a wider range of perspectives into the curatorial
ranks at the museum are essential. The position reports to LACMA's Deputy Director for Art
Administration and Collections, who will provide oversight for the program along with Dr. Chon
Noriega, the Director of the UCLA Chicano Studies Research Center.

For more information and to apply, visit the LACMA Jobs page or
https://home.eease.adp.com/recruit2/?id=5687941&t=2
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To learn more about the CSRC, visit our website, Wikipedia page, Facebook or email us. To
support our public programs and research initiatives, please visit our Giving page. To
unsubscribe from our listserv, please e-mail your request to csrcinfo@chicano.ucla.edu




